
Julington Creek Elementary 

School Advisory Council Meeting 

 Tuesday February 14, 2023  

 

Call to Order: Mrs. Johnston welcomed everyone to the February SAC meeting and called the 
meeting to order at 3:33 p.m. 

Members in Attendance:  Dana Johnston; Jeanette Murphy; Cathy Apolinario; Richard Seal; 
Linda McAnarney; Katherine Kahrs; Lisa Bovitch; Juliana Daughenbaugh; Paula B. Steele; 
Jenelle Dunathan; Jason Reeves; Amy Grimm  

 

Guests in Attendance: There were no guests in attendance at today’s meeting.  

SAC Minutes:   The minutes from the January meeting were reviewed and approved as 
written. There was a motion to approve the January minutes, and they were seconded. 

Treasurer’s Report:  Mrs. Apolinario shared that the current balance sits at $1,065.23 for the 
SAC account, and the Florida Recognition account is currently at $4586.20.  

Principal’s Report:   

Mrs. Murphy welcomed everyone to today’s meeting.  Happy Valentine’s Day! It was an 

enjoyable day of learning and sugar.  সহ঺঻ Academics continue to be a priority with students 
and staff working hard to ensure success for all students. We are looking forward to our 
annual Variety Show on March 8th and 9th.  A big thank you to Mrs. Isabelle for organizing 
events to showcase the talents of the students. 

Old Business:   

There was no old business to discuss at today’s meeting.   

New Business 

Accreditation Information-Mrs. Murphy shared the results from the accreditation survey 
that was completed by the families of our students. These results provide great feedback and 
are used to guide future decisions. Mrs. Steele commended our staff on the great survey 
responses.  These results are a wonderful reflection of what is happening in our schools to 
help students succeed each day. Well done!   



Funds Request-The funds request was taken off the agenda. There are some alternate ideas 
to support the requests of our school and staff. IXL is a need that will need funding and may 
be requested to the SAC team in the future.  

The meeting was adjourned at 3:56 p.m. by Mrs. Johnston.  Our next meeting will take place 
on Microsoft Teams at 3:30 p.m. on April 11, 2023. 

 

  Respectfully Submitted, 

    Amy Grimm 

    JCE SAC Secretary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


